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Statement by Mr. Andrew Cox, UN Resident Coordinator in the Maldives on the recent 

events in the country 
 
 
At this important time for the people of the Maldives, the United Nations is closely following 
recent events. 
 
The United Nations recognizes the positive steps taken by the country in establishing 
democratic principles and values in recent years, and has every confidence that the Rule of 
Law will continue to be upheld. 
 
The UN urges all parties in Maldives to work together in resolving the political situation and 
realizing their vision of a full and participatory democracy, and stands ready to assist in any 
way it can.  
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For any inquiries, you may contact:  

Anna Senga (anna.senga@undp.org); 3343263 or Aminath Ibrahim (aminath.ibrahim@undp.org); 3343285 
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